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Term 1 dates: 

 Term 1 Ends                        
Thursday 1st April  

         Early finish at 2:30pm  
         BBQ & Easter Raffle Drawn    

Upcoming dates: 

 Start of Term 2                
Monday 19th April 

 Agri-tech Roadshow      
Excursion                        
Tuesday 20th April 

 School Closure Day              
Friday 11th June 

 Queens Birthday Holiday       
Monday 14th June 

 5/6 Sovereign Hill Camp    
23rd - 25th August 

 3/4 Coonawarra Camp    
25th - 27th August 

 

“We acknowledge the traditional custodians of this 

land and pay our respect to all the elders past, present 

and future for they hold the memories, the traditions, 

the culture and hopes of indigenous Australia”. 

Principal Update 
I can’t believe we are at the end of term 1 already. We have achieved so much in such a short time 
and we have much to celebrate.  
 

 We have finished our review and will present our new strategic plan to the community soon.  

 We launched our tutoring/flexible literacy and numeracy groups. 

 Our student leaders have taken on their leadership with gusto and should be very proud of 
their achievements so far.  

 Our sports day was a great success, a big thankyou to staff, students, and to all of our parents 
for coming to watch, helping in the canteen, assisting with events, and for donating goods. 

 Our school has been painted and looks fantastic. 

 We have a wonderful piece of art (tree on the deck) – a big thank you to Anna Lockwood for 
her hard work with this. 

 We have a new green room (specialist room) that is such an asset to our school. 

 Covid-19 restrictions have been lifted and we can now launch our approach to parents sup-
porting student learning in classrooms. A timetable will be coming home soon. 

And as always we celebrate the wonderful community we have at Lardner. I look forward to seeing 
what we can achieve in term 2. Until then, please have a safe and happy holidays. 

 
Schools Athletics Day 
Our whole school district athletics was held at the Warragul Geoff Watt Track on Friday 19th 
March. We are very proud of how all of our students represented our school off site. All students 
did a wonderful job and had fun participating in the many events. At the conclusion of the day 
Lardner & District Primary School was awarded the winners of our sports shield. This is the first 
time in over 13 years that Lardner & District Primary School have won the shield! Congratulations 
to all the students and staff on a wonderful effort. 
 
Lardner & District Primary School also operated the canteen and BBQ on the sports day and we 
raised a total of $1,226.90. A huge thank-you to everyone for donating items for the canteen and 
also for giving up their time to help in the canteen and BBQ.  
It is so wonderful to see the community come together.     

 
School Photo Day 
Our school Photo day was held on Monday 29th March. Photos will be delivered to the school next 
term. Once they have arrived we will let families know and we will distribute them. 

 
Farm-World Rubbish Collection 
Thank-you to all those that volunteered at Farm World with the rubbish collection. Thank-you also 
to Kristy for being the main point of contact and all the hard work put in behind the scenes. Alt-
hough the weather wasn't that kind to us this year we have had plenty of positive feedback. The 
feedback from Farm World was that they didn't have any complaints regarding rubbish and that 
they haven't seen the site this clean post event (farm world), which reflects on the work everyone 
did during their shifts.  
 
End Of Term & Easter Raffle 
Our last day of Term is tomorrow, Thursday 1st April. We will finish the term off with a BBQ lunch 
(meat and bread provided) and the Easter raffle being drawn. We invite all families to attend our 
end of term BBQ to be held at 12.00pm. (Please note there will be an early dismissal at 2.30pm). 
Thank-you to everyone that purchased raffle tickets. We have raised over $300. 
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Our Values: 
We are an inclusive and positive community. 
We are confident and resilient learners who strive to grow and achieve. 
We have respectful relationships. 

Daylight Savings 
Daylight savings comes to an end this weekend!  
Just a reminder to turn your clocks backward 1 hour before you go to bed Saturday night. Sunrise 
and sunset will be an hour earlier on Easter Sunday. 

 
Term 2 Commences 
Term 2 will commence on Monday 19th April. Students will still be required to wear hats for part of 
Term2.  

 
Agri-tech Roadshow excursion 
We are pleased to offer all our students the opportunity to participate in an agricultural excursion 

run by Race Gippsland.  This excursion offers children a range of FREE, hands-on and engaging activ-

ities focused on building student capacity in STEM, digital technologies, business, manufacturing 

and agricultural concepts. The excursion will be held on Tuesday 20th of April (Term 2). The session 

will for run from 11.30 – 2.30 at the Baw-Baw Skills Centre. 

We are looking forward to experiencing this exciting incursion with our students. Permission forms 

have gone home and need to be signed and returned as soon as possible. 

 
Policies 
This will be a regular section to our school newsletter. New policies will be flagged when they 
become available. 
The following Policies are available to view at the office; 
Statement of Values & School Philosophy 
*Inclusion & Diversity Policy   *Duty of Care Policy 
*Bullying Prevention Policy   *Digital Technologies Policy 
*Yard Duty and Supervision Policy  *Camps & Excursions Policy 
*First Aid Room Policy   *Administration of Medication Policy 
*Student Wellbeing and Engagement Policy 
*Anaphylaxis Policy    *Volunteers Policy 
*Visitors Policy    *Student Mobile Phone Policy 

CHILD SAFE STANDARDS Policies 
Child Safety Standard 1 - Role of School Child Safety Officer 
Child Safety Standard 2—Child Safety Environment Policy 
Child Safety  Standard 3 — Code of Conduct 
Child Safety Standard 4 - Staff Selection Policy 
Child Safety Standard 5 Child Safety Reporting Obligations Policy & Procedures 
Child Safety Standard 6 - Risk Assessment Policy 
Child Safety Standard 7—Child Empowerment Policy  

 

 
 
Happy Easter 
We would like to wish all our students and their families a very Happy Easter. 
We hope you all enjoy the break and get to spend some quality time together as a family and with 
friends.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April Birthdays  

 

Deklan 
4th April 

 

Levi 
6th April  

 

Pippa 
17th April  

 

Damian 
17th April 

 

Tom 
17th April 

 

Scarlett 
20th April  

 

Ellectra 
20th April 

 

Jonah 
20th April 

 

Hudson  
21st April  
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All children have the right to feel safe and protected.  
We are a child safe school 

Collection Points 

Please see the detailed photo which shows the different collection points. 

Please keep the MARC Van Access clear at all times. 

Carline will be via the main entrance gate down the brick path. This is for drop off and 

pick up only. Please DO NOT PARK in this area.  

Bus Park—Bus Travellers Drop off and Collection point. 

If you are parking and walking to collect your child/ren please collect them via the Bus 

Gate. 

Please also use spots in front of the bus park for collecting students (making sure you 

leave room for the bus to get in and out). Once this space is full then use the carpark 

adjacent.  

This will hopefully ease congestion at the gates, stop students cutting through our newly 

planted front garden beds and reduce the risk of having families cross the road at peak 

times. 

It is important if you are crossing the road to model and practice good road safety to 

children by following the Stop, Look, Listen, Think crossing procedure;  

 STOP and wait a step back from the kerb 

 LOOK in all directions 

 LISTEN for traffic sounds 

 WAIT for traffic to stop before stepping onto the road 

 Make eye contact with the drivers 

 Once traffic has stopped, WALK across 
Keep LOOKING, LISTENING and THINKING as you walk straight across to the 

other side. 

If you are waiting to speak to a teacher or need to help children in/out of the car then 

we ask that you please either park in the car park or if this is full please wait until the 

bus has left and pull up in front of the Bus Park area.  

 

 

 

SLOW DOWN IN 
THE SCHOOL 

ZONE! 


